CYPE(5)-26-17 - Papur | Paper 1 - i'w nodi | to note



Bloc 5, Llys Carlton, Parc Busnes Llanelwy, Llanelwy, LL17 0JG

Block 5, Carlton Court, St Asaph Business Park, St Asaph, LL17 0JG

Llinos Madeley – Clerk Children, Young People and Education Committee

Via email:

SeneddCYPE@Assembly.Wales

Ein cyf / Our ref: GD/HO/4839/1079

Eich cyf / Your ref:

2: 01745 448788 ext 6364

Gofynnwch am / Ask for: Dawn Lees E-bost / Email: Dawn.Lees@wales.nhs.uk

Dyddiad / Date: 13th September 2017

Dear Llinos,

I am writing in response to your email dated 24th August 2017, received via Nesta Lloyd-Jones from the Welsh NHS Confederation in which the Children, Young People and Education Committee, as part of the inquiry into perinatal mental health, had requested a further update.

The BCUHB perinatal service is now established and is comprised of the following:

- Band 8b Service manager for Perinatal and Liaison mental health service
- Band 7 Team manager
- 3 x band 6 practitioners
- One specialist midwife
- Part-time Psychiatrist
- Part-time Psychologist
- Band 4 secretary

The Health Board provided updates to Mr John Gittins, H M Senior Coroner, on progress with the SUI action plan and the formation of and recruitment to the perinatal team, in order that Mr Gittins could be assured that the team was being developed.

In 2016, a project manager was secured by the health board to continue with the development of the perinatal service.

Part of this work included the formation of a strategic steering group in conjunction with partners, including CAMHS, health visiting, maternity and local authorities. Initially, this group was convened to oversee the development of the team/service and remains in existence as the North Wales Regional Perinatal Steering Group, linking with the relevant All Wales leads from other Health Boards.



If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Gary Doherty Prif Weithredwr Chief Executive